
MAGIP Education Committee Meeting 
 

July 8, 2014 
 
 
 
   Location: Teleconference 
   Time:  4:00 PM 
    
   Members attending:  

Gerry Daumiller, Meghan Burns, Leslie Zolman, Chuck Fahner, Rob Ahl, Stephanie Chamberlain 
 

Chuck Fahner was asked and accepted the MAGIP Board position as the MLIAC Representative.  He is 
on the Council until June 2015, and plans to seek another term.  Leslie Zolman then approached Rob 
Ahl about the possibility of replacing Chuck as the Education Committee Chair. 
Meghan asked for nominations for a new committee chair (and Board of Directors member) to serve for 
two years with the term ending in June of 2016. Gerry nominated Robert (Rob) Ahl with USFS Northern Region.  
Stephanie Chamberlain seconded the nomination. The committee was unanimous in approving Rob Ahl as 
the next chair. 
 
The MAGIP Board of Directors will meet next at the Board Retreat September 28 - 29.  The Board will 
appoint the new board members during the meeting. 
 
Meghan will send Rob an email invitation to the MAGIP Board list. 
 
 


